
 

 
 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FILER 

BRUSH PICK-UP  
NOTICE 

 

BEGINNING  

WEDNESDAY, MAY 1, 2024 
 

Piles must be neatly stacked and limited in size to 6 ft. x 8 ft.  
 
Branches may not exceed 6 inches in diameter and place 
branches cut end faced out in one large pile not multiple 
smaller piles.  
 

Piles exceeding these dimensions will be 
chipped at the property owner’s expense. 

 

Pick-up is intended for spring yard clean-up of pruned 
branches only. We do not pick-up entire trees or construction 
site clear-cuts.   

 

If you wish to have your brush picked up it must be  
at the curb by May 1, 2024. If you don’t have it out by then and 

it is not picked up, they will not go back. 
 

 

NO  
METAL STAKES, POSTS, LUMBER, CONCRETE 

GRASS OR LEAVES, STUMPS, ROOTS, TRASH 
 

 

 


